Public Review Draft
Housing Element
Released

Like other communities in the Bay Area, Ross is
required to update the Housing Element of our General
Plan to address local housing needs and new State
laws. The Draft 2023-31 Housing Element incorporates
community input received to date and it lays out a plan
for meeting State mandates and integrating new
housing in ways that preserve and enhance Ross'
unique and historic sense of place.

A community open house meeting will
be held on November 7 to introduce
the Draft Housing Element, and a
hearing before the Town Council will
be held on December 8, 2022. To learn
more about the project, review the
Draft, or submit a comment, please
visit the web link on the reverse side.

November 7%, 2022
Community Open House

5:30.- 7pm at the Ross Rec Classroom



